
INFORMATIVE NOTE

Due to the Rector's announcement regarding the suspension of on-site activity at the
UAB,  we inform you that  the selection  processes  that  have  been initiated  are
interrupted.  Therefore, the calculation of  new deadlines will  be restarted when the
alarm state will no longer be in force. 

Bellaterra (Cerdanyola de Vallès), 16th of March of 2020


